
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Ref: PQ 34319/23 
 
25th July 2023 
  

Deputy Ivana Bacik  

Dáil Eireann  

Dublin 2  

 

Dear Deputy Bacik 

 

I refer to your recent parliamentary question which has been forwarded to me for attention.   

 

PQ 34319/23 - To ask the Minister for Health the budget that has been allocated to the 
cancer genetics department in CHI at Crumlin; and if he will make a statement on the 
matter. 
 
Children’s Health Ireland (CHI) Response: 
 
Children’s Health Ireland (CHI) at Crumlin can advise that the Hospital receives a global 
funding allocation that is not broken down by department in the hospital. Therefore, there is 
no specific budget allocated solely to the genetics department. 
 
I trust this information is of assistance to you. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

_____________________  

Paul Harding  

Directorate Operations Lead 

Email: paul.harding@olchc.ie 
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